Jordan Township Board Meeting
Dec 18 2017

Meeting called to order at 7:00 P.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance

Present: Timothy Morris, Donna Theibert, Patricia Nemecek, Steven Houtman, Kevin King

Motion: Made by King second by Houtman to accept the minutes as read.  All in favor

Treasurer’s report was acknowledged

Paid bills were acknowledged

Motion made by Nemecek second by Houtman to pay the bills.  All in favor

Dawn Lavanway spoke about the handout that was presented.

OLD BUSINESS

· The meeting for the EMS will be Dec. 20th .  East Jordan received a grant to purchase emergency vehicle with track for winter rescue.

· Morris still is waiting on the sign for the electric to be installed and the top of the sign.

· All the information for PILF request for the FIOA on voters has been sent and confirmation of a return receipt has been received.

· Nemecek reported on the information for the BSA she would like the township to have in place was verified and there would be no cost to the township.  Motion by King second by Houtman with all in favor was made to put this in place.

NEW BUSINESS
· Bid by Morris was given for $50 each time he will have to plow. This was accepted by the board there was not a motion made and will be made at the next meeting

· The calendar presented for the next year had several mistakes and will be brought back next month with corrections

· Tax receipts that go out will have the pink slip stating the clean-up day information. Nemecek will make sure that those who do not want a receipt will have all the information.

PUBLIC COMMENT:  None

ADJOURN: 7:33 P.M.

Timothy Morris Supervisor                                                                                 Donna Theibert  Clerk
